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22 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
It is hard to believe we have come to the end of a half term in which remote learning 
has become the 'new normal'. I am sure there have been many difficult times for you 
all over the last 5 weeks, and I would like to thank you all for your continued support 
for your children and our school. 
 
As I stated in the video message last week, staff are working hard to continue to 
develop our approaches to remote learning, and we will continue to issue guidance to 
parents and carers next half term. In the meantime, yesterday the government released 
some further guidance to parents and carers, the guidance is available here:                                             
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-secondary-school-children-continue-their-
education-during-coronavirus-covid-19#  
 
Today I have written separately to the parents and carers of Years 10 and 12 students 
regarding the government proposals for some face-to-face provision. This, along with 
all other communication, is available in the 'Alderbrook School Coronavirus 
Information' area of our website. 
 
I wish you all a very happy and safe half term break, 
 
Very best wishes 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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